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Announcement of Graduate School, Prince of Songkla University 

Subject: Extension of Application Period and Modification Details for Research Grant for 

Thesis in the Fiscal Year 2025 

-------------------- 

 

The Graduate School, Prince of Songkla University calls for Applications for 

Research Grant for Thesis in the Fiscal Year 2025. The details of the funding are as follows:  

According to the previous announcement from the Graduate School, Prince of 

Songkla University, regarding the Application for Research Grants for Thesis in the fiscal year 

2025, dated January 3, 2025, the application process had already commenced. To ensure a smooth 

and efficient allocation of the grants, the Graduate School has decided to extend the application 

period and modify the Applicant Qualifications as follows: 

1. Extension of the Application Period 

 The application deadline has been extended from March 10, 2025, to March 

25, 2025, at 16:00. 

Remark: The Graduate School reserves the right to close the 

application period earlier than the specified deadline if the number of 

applicants reaches the budgetary limit. 

2. Modifying Applicant Qualifications 

2.1 A current graduate student who begins their studies in the academic year 

2022 onwards and has never received a Research Grant for Thesis. 

2.2 The applicants must have received approval for their thesis proposal 

(GS 02-3) by March 20, 2025. 

3. Application Method  

 Interested applicants can apply online through the "Scholarship Request 

 System." at https://grad-mis.psu.ac.th/scholarship/ 

4. Other Conditions 

 All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly.   

 

  Announced on March 4th , 2025 
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 (Prof. Dr. Mitchai Chongcheawchamnan) 

 Dean of Graduate School 

https://grad-mis.psu.ac.th/scholarship/

